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                                  Date: 16/11/2018 

 

  AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY 

 
 
To: Chair and Directors, Cariboo Regional District Board 

And To: John MacLean, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Alice Johnston, Manager of Corporate Services/Deputy CAO 

Date of Meeting: Cariboo Regional District Board_Dec07_2018 

File: 400-20 

 

 

Short Summary: 

Request from Director Glassford – BC Ambulance Access to West Fraser Road 

 

Voting: 
Corporate Vote - Unweighted 

 

Memorandum: 

Director Glassford has requested that this item be included on today’s agenda:  

I would like to find out where the ambulance would respond from; Quesnel or Williams Lake - 

the time has been expected to increase significantly from Quesnel with poor roads to Narcosli. 

 

For the Board’s information, the West Fraser road closure is outside of the West Fraser 

Volunteer Fire Department’s fire protection area. There is an established, maintained detour on 

Garner and Webster roads as shown on the map.  

 

Please refer to the link below for a detailed description of the washout locations. 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation/transportation-
infrastructure/projects/west-fraser-road-flood-recovery 
 

Attachments: 
Map of the washout area. 

 

Financial Implications: 
n/a 

 

Policy Implications: 
n/a 

 

Alignment with Strategic Plan: 
☐ Ensuring Sufficient and Sustainable Funding 
☐ Building on our Relationships 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation/transportation-infrastructure/projects/west-fraser-road-flood-recovery
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation/transportation-infrastructure/projects/west-fraser-road-flood-recovery
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☐ Providing Cost Effective High Quality Services 

☐ Focusing on Being Well Governed 

 

BC Ambulance Services are not part of the Board’s strategic plan. 

 

CAO Comments: 
Click here to enter text. 

 

Options: 
1) Receipt; 

2) Receipt and further action; 

3) Defer. 

 

Recommendation: 
That the agenda item summary from Alice Johnston, Manager of Corporate Services/Deputy 

CAO, dated November 16, 2018, regarding a request from Director Glassford for the Board to 

discuss BC Ambulance Service access to residents on the West Fraser Road that has been 

washed out, be received.  

 


